


With a history extending over 70 years, the
UK Light Aircraft Association promotes safe
and economical operation of sports and
recreational aircraft.  Representing the
aviation interests of around 8,000
recreational pilots, amateur-builders and
enthusiast members, the LAA oversees the
operation of more than 2,500 light aircraft
and the build of another 1,700, whilst
providing sector-leading consultation and
advocacy in aviation-related regulatory
matters both in UK and Europe.

About the Light Aircraft Association:
https://www.lightaircraftassociation.co.uk

This newsletter can also be viewed on
the Strut website:

eos-strut.org

Monday 7th August
at the Harrow Hotel

Eskbank Road, Dalkeith
at 8.00pm

Nothing planned yet



Drem airfield
You can see what remains of the concrete peritrack to the right of the white buildings at lower rhs of the photo.   There was an airfield here from as far back
as the First World War until the end of the Second, when it reverted to farmland. This airfield was where the ‘Drem’ landing system was developed using lights
on a curved approach path, which made landing safer for the likes of returning Spitfire and Hurricane night fighters.  http://rafdrem.co.uk/history.html

Thanks again to John Whitfield for this.



The poor quality picture is an i-phone photo of a small picture taken with a box Brownie sometime in the 1920s-early thirties and shows a
Saro Cutty Sark flying boat on a sales tour of Great Britain.

The picture was taken by my father at Portobello beach,--- yes, really!  For those not familiar with Portobello, it is the beach resort for Edinburgh.
He hired a rowing boat just to get closer to see it.  No zoom lens then.  The aircraft was on a sales tour of the UK and shows the prototype G-AAIP
with Cirrus-Hermes engines.  Built with a metal fuselage and plywood covered wings, only twelve were ever built so not a success but it did lead
to the development of the Saro Cloud.  Amazing what can turn up in old family photo albums.  

Cutty Sark at Porty



Festival flypasts
The Edinburgh Tattoo often includes a good, low
level flypast by some fast and noisy RAF aircraft.

I always rush to the window and always miss
them, so thanks to Ed Lyon for this list of when
to expect them, (subject of course to weather
and operational demands).

     4th   Aug 2130
     9th  Aug 2130
   12th  Aug 1815
   15th  Aug 2130
   17th  Aug 2130
   25th  Aug 2130

Exhibition
From East of Scotland Microlights comes this
information;

‘Some of you may have been aware of being
photographed by Joseph Robertson and his
camera earlier in the year.  He has been doing a
photography degree in Wales and wanted to
make our club the subject of his final piece of
work.

He is putting on an exhibition in September of
the photographs in West Barns.’ (See p

LAA website
It’s been given a bit of a makeover and looks
very smart.  https://www.lightaircraftassociation.co.uk





East of Scotland Strut contacts

Chairman;  Justin Kennedy
6 Cammo Walk, Edinburgh EH4 8AN    Tel 0131 339 8304 / 07798 661 985

justin@systemwise.co.uk

Co-ordinator, Secretary and LAA Inspector:  Tim Rayner
3 Fowler Street, Tranent EH33 1BU Tel 0187 561 3352 / 0779 515 3392

hipe@btinternet.com

Treasurer and Membership Secretary;  Duncan Robertson
17 Cramond Avenue, Edinburgh EH4 6PP  Tel 0131 312 7857

duncanrobertson807@gmail.com

Newsletter Editor:  Andrew Macleod
102 Gilmore Place, Edinburgh EH3 9PL  Tel 0131 228 2774

andrewj.macleod46@gmail.com

Safety Officer:  Steven Borthwick
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Tel 07707 856 680 / 01324 555 056
borthwick4@hotmail.com

Committee Member without Portfolio:  Ed Lyon
14 Craigielaw Park, Aberlady EH32 0PR  Tel 01875 870 117

edlyon@hotmail.co.uk
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